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Marjorie E Garcia
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July 2, 2016


Subject:
Pacific Region Director’s Report
Over the course of the last half of the fiscal year (Feb-Aug), I continued to forward NADE communications to all chapters, and maintained focus on NADE recruitment, retention, and compliancy with the 501 (c) 3 policies.

Recruitment and Retention activities were primarily comprised of direct member contact encouraging members to attend the NTC, the promotion of the NPDW and Organ/Tissue Donation activities, assisting with membership drives and access to the new NADE website. OlyWADE and OrADE graciously shared details of their NPDW events, each which expressed their appreciation to fellow DDS workers with treats, special recognitions, and fund raising. 

The 501 (c) 3 compliancy efforts have resulted in some restructuring within The Pacific Region to accommodate small chapters, or those where incorporation is not feasible. Chapters requesting dissolution and subchapter status:
Alaska, chapter 1 (only 1 remaining member)

Cal LA, chapter 65 (no members)
Cal Stockton, chapter 71 (no members)
Guam, chapter 61 (incorporation fees in excess of $1K)

Other chapters have requested assistance to complete the incorporation process. I am working with these chapters to help them fulfill the incorporation obligations (AZ and NV). Unfortunately, there are yet other chapters whose members I have not been successful in reaching, mostly due to lack of a SSA email account. These states include Idaho, Hawaii, Cal Oakland, and Cal South. 

Lastly, I am working with the Oregon DDS director to initiate contact with other Pacific Region DDS directors to promote support for NADE in their individual DDSs. 
